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‘Be the very best you can be’ 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
                                                                                     21st July 2023 to 31st August 2023 
          
   Elsie, Mason and Cillian in Little Acorns will be 4                     Rosemary, Harley, Abigail and George in Ash will be 5              
 Florence-Olivia, Jaxson and Joshua in Oak will be 5           Asher, Shelbie, Tilly and Arlo in Elm will be 5 
         Olivia, Ki’Zarnae, Daniel and Louie in Holly will be 6           Sienna and Edison in Willow will be 6   
                   Oscar and Millie in Hawthorn will be 7         Meghan, Hareem, Zackariya, Ethan and Isla in Sycamore will be 7  
                                    Danny, Ilham, Alexander, Nancy, Thea and George in Chestnut will be 7  

  Happy summer holidays from the Rednal Hill Infant School team  

we look forward to welcoming you back on Wednesday 6th September,  
or if you are moving on to Year 3, we wish you the very best of luck.  

Thank you for your support this year and for entrusting us with your children.  
It has been a privilege to have them in our school and to be part of their journey.  

Enjoy a well deserved rest and take care. 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
             
               
 


